

July 7, 2017

Ad-ucation Media Mr. Robert Jewell 70 N Johnson St Suite 2 Hartford, WI 53027

Dear Robert,

Sustaining the mission of Catholic Memorial High School is a year-round endeavor, consistently focused on preparing all CMH students to provide the talent-driven innovation expected in college and by future employers. Many fine schools and educators strive to do so but CMH stands apart, thanks in large part to your charitable partnership.

We are very grateful for your recent gift of \$1,152.00. Generous donations make it possible for CMH to *educate*, *guide* and *prepare* young people to *serve* the Church and the world. Our students' talent and innovative drive is distinctly formed by the Catholic values of service and respect for human dignity which distinguishes true leaders and change agents.

Many thanks for helping us continue to fulfill our mission and for believing in CMH! God bless you and your family.

Warmest regards,

Jessica L. Mulligan

Director of Development

Gift of \$1,152.00, received 7/7/2017; check number 978; dated 6/30/2017; to the 2016-17 Annual Crusader Fund; For IRS tax purposes: Catholic Memorial High School is a recognized 501(c)3 charitable organization and no goods or services were provided to the donor in consideration of this charitable donation.